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Hello Connolly Families and Welcome to the 2023-24 School Year! 

I am thrilled to welcome you and your student back to Connolly School for another exciting year of 
growth, learning, and fun. I hope the summer has provided you with the chance to relax and gear 
up for the year ahead. Over the summer, the Connolly staff has been hard at work planning, 
cleaning, organizing, and making enhancements throughout the school.

This year, as we continue our commitment to delivering high-quality instruction for all students, we 
are placing a strong emphasis on critical thinking. Your student can expect to engage in activities 
that challenge them to analyze, evaluate, and think deeply about what they are learning. This focus 
will be at the heart of our educational efforts, and we are confident it will foster a more stimulating 
and enriching learning environment for all Connolly and Glen Cove students.

Your partnership is vital to your student’s success, and we encourage you to regularly collaborate 
with your child’s teacher. You can stay informed about school-wide events through Instagram 
(GCSD_Connolly) and much more on ParentSquare. ParentSquare is our district’s new 
communication platform, replacing the Glen Cove Schools app, and will be the primary way to 
connect with your child’s teacher. Please feel free to reach out to me at 
bklatsky@glencoveschools.org or 516-801-7310.

Best,

Bryce Klatsky, Principal

Sign up for ParentSquare! 

3: First Day (Half Day) 

6: First Friday–Wear 
Connolly Gear 

9: Plant Sale Begins 

10-12: Book Fair 

10: PTA Meeting (6:30) and 
Back to School Night (7:00) 

13: Movie Night 

25: Picture Day 

27: Hispanic Heritage Month 
Block Party 



If you were not able to join us for the 
third grade orientation, please scan 
the QR code below for important 
information to welcome you to 
Connolly. 

While you await the hard copy of the Student Handbook, you can review a 
digital copy of this important guide by scanning the QR code on the right. 

It’s not too late to get your child’s school supplies! 
Use the QR code below to see the supply lists for 
each grade. 

If you are dropping your student off in the 
morning (car line) you CANNOT use the front 
entrance off of Ridge Drive, you MUST use the 
Comp Lane Entrance. This is a critical safety 
concern. Thank you for your cooperation. 

This year, third graders will not take their Chromebooks home. They 
will be used in school only. Fourth graders will be able to take home 
their Chromebooks midyear. Fifth graders will have access to their 
Chromebooks year round. 

Please closely monitor your child’s Chromebook use! Chromebooks 
should be used for educational purposes only. 


